
 

On the path to  
influencing tomorrow
Congratulations to our 2022 CFE writers

Baker Tilly Canada congratulates the 41 candidates across its network who successfully completed the  
2022 Common Final Examination (CFE).

These individuals demonstrated the extensive skills and knowledge they have acquired through study and 
practice, meeting all requirements set out by the Chartered Professional Accountant (CPA) Competency Map. 
Each of these candidates is now one step closer to attaining their CPA designation. We look forward to the future 
achievements of these exceptional professionals, as they endeavour to make a meaningful impact for their clients, 
their profession and their community. 

Great futures straight ahead

Now, for tomorrow 

Congratulations to:

Monique Acauan Vieira (Sidney)
Krista Aguirre (Montreal)
Samantha Allen (Windsor)
Marina Baldassare (Elora)
Cody Bencze (Yorkton)
Rick Boparai (Vancouver)
Justine Burns (Dartmouth)
Samantha Byrne (Calgary)
Maria Casey (Dartmouth)
Paul Chapman (Winchester)
Spencer Chiu (Toronto)
Caroline Gerwatowski (Vancouver)
Harman Gill (Vancouver)
Simmi Goomber (Toronto)
 

Mitchell Hill (Cobourg)
Isabel Hu (Toronto)
Allison Jiang (Dartmouth)
Martin Kim (Victoria)
Preston Ko (Vancouver)
Alex Lacusta (Dartmouth)
Maggie Lee (Vancouver)
Marc Maldiney (Calgary)
Brittany Marceniuk (Rocky  
Mountain House)
Daniel McIlmoyl (Ottawa)
Faith Meston (Elora)
Ravish Patel (Guelph)
Adrianna Payne (Yorkton)
 

Jordan Pierce (Ottawa)
Stephanie Pinsonneault (Windsor)
Callie Reid (Yorkton)
Allison Rudback (Ottawa)
Robin Sandhu (Vancouver)
Arpita Sharma (Toronto)
Dylan Stead (Dartmouth)
Aidan Stewart (Victoria)
Donna Truong (Niagara)
Heather Wallace (Banff)
Greg Wilson (Ottawa)
Thomas Wolvansky (Victoria)
Wennuo Xiong (Toronto)
Nicole Yap (Toronto)




